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United Paving Co. Ltd.
753 Farewell Ave.
Oshawa, Ont. L1H 6N4

Attention: Carlo BUCCI

Barbara and [ just wanted to take a moment to send you a letter of thanks for
looking after us in relation to our new driveway.

We are new homeowners of a house on Wilson House Dr. in Ashburn Ont., and used

your company to install a new asphalt driveway in September of 2005. The
knowledge you supplied to us and response to all our questions, made choosing your
company over several others much easier.

The job was done on time, in a professional manner, and with no surprises. The job
cost was a little higher than other quotes we received, but it was money well spent.
We are very happy with the final product and the quality of workmanship, and would
recommend your company to anyone else in the future.

Yours sincerely,
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